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Assembly Speaker Robert Hertzberg today reconvened the Speaker’s Task Force on the Impact of Terrorism on California. The Task Force consists of Legislative Committee Chairs and was charged with evaluating California’s preparedness in relation to potential terrorist attacks.  As a part of this process, Assembly Member Jenny Oropeza conducted a hearing in November of the Assembly Select Committee on the Los Angeles County Metropolitan Transportation Authority to evaluate the agency’s preparedness.  Government Relations has monitored the work of this Task Force, the work of the individual committees, the proceedings of today’s Task Force meeting, and coordinated MTA’s involvement in the November hearing.

At today’s hearing, Assembly Member Oropeza presented the findings of the Select Committee.  Her presentation outlined the actions taken by this agency and was favorably received by the Task Force.  Assembly Member Oropeza also outlined a proposal for legislation that would be introduced in January.  This proposed legislation would include minimum security standards for transportation providers and mandate a security assessment of transit agencies.  It is not clear at this point if the bill would apply to just Los Angeles County or if it would be applied statewide.  

The Government Relations Department has worked with Assembly Member Oropeza’s office since the hearing.  We are continuing to work on proposals resulting from the hearing and will keep the Board apprised of developments related to this legislation. 
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